
No. 20-573/2017 AS-I 
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications 
Department of Telecommunications 

20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi - 110001 

Dated 19th June, 2018 

To, 

All the UL/UL(VNO)/UASL/CMTS Licensees. 

Subject: Clarification regarding Internet Telephony. 

With reference to the Internet Telephony services envisaged in the Licenses it is 

clarified that the said service is un-tethered from the underlying access network. Hence 

Internet Telephony service can be provided by Access Service Provider to the customers 

using Internet Service of the other service providers. 

~l~l-<-1~ 
(R.K.Soni) 

Director (AS) 
Ph.No.23036284 

Copy to, 

1. 	 Secretary (TRAI) 

2. 	 Sr. DDG {TEC)/ Wireless Advisor/ Sr. DDG {DGT-HQ)/ Sr. DDG {LFP)/ DDG {LFA) and 

DDG (WPF) 

3. 	 DDG (CS)/ DDG (DS)/ DDG (A/C)/ CVO 

4. 	 COAi. 

5. 	 Director {IT) may kindly arrange to upload this letter on the website of DoT. 

6. 	 Al l Directors of AS Division . 




